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February 21, 2023 

Honorable Nohelani U'u-Hodgins, Committee Chair 
Government Relations, Ethics, and Transparency Committee 
200 South High Street, 8th Floor 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair U'u-Hodgins: 

SUBJECT: NOMINEE TO BOARDS, COMMITTEES, AND 
COMMISSIONS (RESOLUTIONS 23-47 THROUGH 23-
67, VARIOUS) (GREAT-2(1)) 

This is to inform you of the withdrawal of Sheila Walker for consideration 
to the Maui Planning Commission ("the MPC"), effective February 21, 2023. 

On November 08, 2022, County of Maui voters approved Proposal 4 
amending Section 8-8.4.1. Planning Commissions., of the Charter of the County 
of Maui, that states, "The nine members must include at least one and no more 
than two members who reside in each council residency area on the island of 
Maui." Ms. Walker's appointment would mean that Hana and East Maui would 
have no representation on the MPC. Therefore, Ms. Walker's name should be 
withdrawn as a nominee from the MPC. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, please contact Zeke Kalua, 
Executive Assistant, Office of the Mayor, at 270-8296, if you have any questions. 

Mayor 

cc: Mimi Desjardins, Deputy Corporation Counsel 
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